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July 1, 2020

Public Notice

The Beeville Housing Authority (BHA) has proposed changes to our Admissions And Continued Occupancy Policy (Public Housing, ACOP) and our Administrative Plan Policy, (Housing Choice Voucher).  

The public has 30 days from the date of this notice in which to make any comments to the proposed changes.  If you wish to view and make comments, please call our office at the number listed below so that we may set up a date and time to come in and view policies changes.  If you wish you may drop a note with your phone number in the night drop box and we will reach out to you with date and time.

These policies will be available from July 1, 2020 thru August 03, 2020.

Sincerely
Office Staff.
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